
21/05/2020 

MR Zohrab Keverian 
- 41 Killarney DR 
Killarney Hights NSW 
Harry@bondstreetjewellers.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I make this submission with regard to Application Number: DA2020/0393 - I am in favour of this 
development and believe that Council should approve the development as it will create much 
needed jobs for the community and state. I see no adverse affect to the local area and believe 
the development will asthetically enhance the local area 

Sent: 21/05/2020 5:35:21 PM
Subject: Online Submission


